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Mentions 
 
My ChesCo: Local Legislators Demand Wolf Administration Revoke Mariner East Pipeline Permits in 
Chester County  
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/local-legislators-demand-wolf-administration-
revoke-mariner-east-pipeline-permits-in-chester-county/ 
 
The Times of Chester County: State legislators call for revoking Energy Transfer’s pipeline permits, after 
leaks, spills 
https://chescotimes.com/?p=32686 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Chester County Commissioners Urge Wolf to Shut Down Pipeline 
Construction 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/chester-county-commissioners-urge-wolf-to-shut-down-pipeline-
construction/article bf2e81e5-8660-554b-87bc-721f445b28ab.html 
 
West Chester Patch: DEP Investigating Water Discharge In West Whiteland Township 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/westchester/residents-suspect-shoen-road-drill-site-breached-aquifer 
 
Bradford Era: Local residents struggle with water quality issues 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/local-residents-struggle-with-water-quality-
issues/article 82fff33c-eb33-5628-b63a-ff26393342ed.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Keep Pennsylvania Beautiful seeks grant, award nominations 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2020/08/keep-pennsylvania-beautiful-seeks-grant-award-
nominations/ 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: In Pittsburgh, Trump’s EPA announces methane rule rollback for gas wells, 
pipelines 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/in-pittsburgh-trumps-epa-announces-methane-rule-
rollback-for-gas-wells-pipelines/Content?oid=17812671 
 
Beaver County Radio: Report: PA Losing Ground in Clean-Water Efforts 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/report-pa-losing-ground-in-clean-water-efforts/ 
 
Air 
 
MyChesCo: Treasurer Torsella: Keep EPA Methane Rule In Place 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/treasurer-torsella-keep-epa-methane-rule-in-place/ 
 
Pennlive: Unwilling to pay to remove dangerous asbestos, universities across the U.S. claim it’s safe to 
ignore 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/08/unwilling-to-pay-to-remove-dangerous-asbestos-
universities-across-the-us-claim-its-safe-to-ignore.html 
 
S&P Global: EPA methane rule could hamper efforts to regulate existing oil, gas sources 



https://www.spglobal.com/marketintelligence/en/news-insights/latest-news-headlines/epa-methane-
rule-could-hamper-efforts-to-regulate-existing-oil-gas-sources-59938405  
 
PublicSource: Meet the 11 people who help set air quality rules for Allegheny County 
https://www.publicsource.org/board-explorer-air-quality-allegheny-county/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Trump’s EPA dumps methane emissions rule for oil, gas fields 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/business/2020/08/trumps-epa-dumps-methane-emissions-rule-for-
oil-gas-fields/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: Climate crisis demands diverse leadership 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/contributors/2020/08/17/op-ed-climate-crisis-demands-
diverse-leadership/5594543002/ 
 
Allegheny Front: 2020: The Last Chance to Save Our Planet? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/2020-the-last-chance-to-save-our-planet/   
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Sharon Herald: Eyes on the skies: Birders get tally board at Shenango Lake 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/local news/eyes-on-the-skies-birders-get-tally-board-at-
shenango-lake/article 2a76119f-8343-5867-8902-4f9d1d31c046.html 
 
Bradford Era: Family Forest Carbon program seeking landowners 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/family-forest-carbon-program-seeking-
landowners/article 63a6c7b3-8033-5e77-a700-938f5dc23948.html 
 
Titusville Herald: 2020 Allegheny Valley Conservance plans annual river clean-up (pg 2) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page c60cefb6-594e-519e-93d6-cbb0fcbfd4fe.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Recreational trail part of $14M project that would restore section of Little 
Conestoga   trail part of $14M project that would restore section of Little Conestoga Creek 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/recreational-trail-part-of-14m-project-that-would-restore-
section-of-little-conestoga-creek/article 24bd75e4-de6c-11ea-a7aa-2b238b3961c6.html 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald:  Tuscarora: A trail less traveled  
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20200816/tuscarora-trail-less-traveled 
 
AP: Trump to withdraw Pendley’s nomination as public lands chief 
https://apnews.com/232ac345ea615241dba39136c2993d6b  
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Be a ‘honey’ to the bees 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-be-a-honey-to-the-bees/  
 
Tribune-Review: A dozen goats will scarf up vegetation along Beechwood Farms Nature Reserve trail 



https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/a-dozen-goats-will-scarf-up-vegetation-along-
beechwood-farms-nature-reserve-trail/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Boating booming on the Beaver; Ohio River, too, seeing increased recreation 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/entertainment/local/2020/08/15/river-recreational-all-time-high-
beaver-county/3366917001/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Letter to the sports editor: Game Commission board should read hunter education 
manual 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-to-the-sports-editor-game-commission-board-
should-read-hunter-education-manual/article d61609d4-dd84-11ea-9f33-2366a768aa55.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Eyes on the skies: Birders get tally board at Shenango Lake 
https://www.tribdem.com/pennsylvania/news/eyes-on-the-skies-birders-get-tally-board-at-shenango-
lake/article 4d8dcbe2-d0ec-573b-9e15-6a829d3d5f35.html 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Pittsburgh Botanic Garden debuts a wondrous Garden of the Five Senses. Fun for all, 
including kids 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/pittsburgh-botanic-garden-debuts-a-wondrous-garden-of-the-
five-senses-fun-for-all-including-kids/ 
 
Allegheny Front: ‘Goatscaping’ for Chemical-Free Weed Control 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/goatscaping-for-chemical-free-weed-control/  
 
Penn State News: Cover crop roots are key to understanding ecosystem services 
https://news.psu.edu/story/628232/2020/08/12/research/cover-crop-roots-are-key-understanding-
ecosystem-services#.Xzqh9fvmvPA.link 
  
Sunbury Daily Item: Marina building partially demolished; state to seek public’s input on what will 
replace it 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/marina-building-partially-demolished-state-to-seek-publics-input-on-
what-will-replace-it/article 0ed2b03c-de8a-11ea-9b62-3b9e4a10e7a2.html 
 
Energy 
 
WITF: Pandemic electric bills are searing hot, as families stay home 
https://www.witf.org/2020/08/17/pandemic-electric-bills-are-searing-hot-as-families-stay-home/ 
 
Daily American: Utility generation concetns 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/opinion/letters to the editor/utility-generation-
concetns/article 64ef98dc-dca9-11ea-aa77-fbd706795674.html  
 
Shamokin News-Item: What if the power grid collapsed and America went dark? (Editorial) 
https://www.newsitem.com/opinion/editorials/what-if-the-power-grid-collapsed-and-america-went-
dark/article d81d4f9a-5192-5751-adaa-ee57a5c71e50.html 
 
Mining 
 



Daily American: Corsa reducing staff, cutting production by 50% 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/corsa-reducing-staff-cutting-production-by-
50/article a30e56a0-de3c-11ea-b59e-c78627a1b11c.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Meadville Tribune: Quick Stop's $1 million expansion project in Meadville continues 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/quick-stops-1-million-expansion-project-in-meadville-
continues/article 3a4b4990-de71-11ea-8da7-b3bbfac80e4e.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Be cautious of fracking claims  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/08/16/Be-cautious-of-fracking-
claims/stories/202008160043 
 
Wall Street Journal: Kamala Harris’s Stance on Fracking Could Be Liability in Pennsylvania 
https://www.wsj.com/articles/kamala-harriss-stance-on-fracking-could-be-liability-in-pennsylvania-
11597422575 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Trump tries using Pa. fracking as a wedge 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/letters/2020/08/16/letter-trump-tries-using-pa-fracking-
wedge/5588783002/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
WGAL: Anti-mosquito spraying in Lancaster after reported cases of West Nile 
https://www.wgal.com/article/anti-mosquito-spraying-in-lancaster-after-reported-cases-of-west-
nile/33616796 
 
Post-Gazette: More deer mean more ticks 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/08/17/More-deer-mean-more-
ticks/stories/202008150031  
 
Waste 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Mayor Barbarann Keffer Updates Upper Darby Residents about Trash 
Pickup 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/mayor-barbarann-keffer-updates-upper-darby-residents-about-
trash-pickup/article 1b1e9910-e069-11ea-a3dc-ab7ff1381fae.html 
 
Republican Herald: Tremont to take part in DEP phone conference 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/tremont-to-take-part-in-dep-phone-
conference/article 70250f5a-5c1e-58c7-b27d-9c7d41d461b1.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Registration required for waste collection 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2020/08/registration-required-for-waste-collection/ 
 
Daily Courier: Entries sought in Lens on Litter photo contest 
https://www.dailycourier.com/articles/entries-sought-in-lens-on-litter-photo-contest/  



 
Water 
 
Bucks Local News: Lower Makefield Supervisors vote to sell township’s aging sewer system for $53 
million 
https://www.buckslocalnews.com/news/yardley area/lower-makefield-supervisors-vote-to-sell-
townships-aging-sewer-system-for-53-million/article 8a57aeaa-de4a-11ea-90b9-274d9b2d91a9.html 
 
Standard Speaker: Schuylkill commissioners hire Bucks firm to examine 4 dams 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/schuylkill-commissioners-hire-bucks-firm-to-examine-4-
dams/article fe384dcf-1747-581a-a7e7-40514e4ec119.html 
 
Times News: Tamaqua dig unearths early ash  
https://www.tnonline.com/20200514/tamaqua-dig-unearths-early-ash/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Bay Sees Decline in Nitrogen, Sediment Pollution 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main edition/bay-sees-decline-in-nitrogen-sediment-
pollution/article 2057bf58-8669-5d63-84ba-7914c094568c.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: Keyline Design Helps Farmer Maximize Water 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/southern edition/keyline-design-helps-farmer-maximize-
water/article e8e2bfa4-e0b8-5416-8210-12315b34feb4.html 
 
WITF: Pennsylvania falls behind in Chesapeake Bay cleanup 
https://www.witf.org/2020/08/14/report-pennsylvania-falls-behind-in-chesapeake-bay-cleanup/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Leader Times: KMA OK’s paving contract to fix area affected by sinkhole 
https://www.leadertimes.com/articles/kma-oks-paving-contract-to-fix-area-affected-by-sinkhole/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: PA Game Commission issues 4,400 extra doe tags for CWD area that covers part 
of Lancaster County 
https://lancasteronline.com/sports/pa-game-commission-issues-4-400-extra-doe-tags-for-cwd-area-
that-covers-part/article 7e6a8a66-de1a-11ea-90f2-3f57b0454341.html 
 
Pennlive: Fall foliage festivals fall to pandemic 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/08/fall-foliage-festivals-fall-to-pandemic.html 
 
Pennlive: View, photograph but don’t cut the sunflowers, a Lycoming County grower asks 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/08/view-photograph-but-dont-cut-the-sunflowers-a-lycoming-
county-grower-asks.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Hazard plan process moves forward  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/hazard-plan-process-moves-
forward/article 2211218f-36f9-56f8-903e-aafa75068ddb.html 
 
Post-Gazette: State road plan includes several major bridge rehabs, but funding uncertain 



https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2020/08/17/12-Year-Transportation-Program-
PennDOT-uncertain-funding-Highlnd-Park-Bridge-West-End-Bridge-Tarentum-Bridge-McKees-Rocks-
Bridge/stories/202008160092 
 
Herald-Standard: PennDOT details maintenance projects in Fayette County 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local news/penndot-details-maintenance-projects-in-fayette-
county/article 8ecd6e2c-dd99-11ea-98db-1b709d91dcc9.html 


